

We are overjoyed at the response from you all in support of our Holiday Giving to Casa de Amparo. We are so excited to announce that we collected all of the items needed for: Isaac, Pedro, Sadie, and Scarlett! Our kindergarten class truly enjoyed being able to deliver all of the toys to the center.



## Links 2 Home

You can keep up with your child's day to day activities with daily reports and photos from our app, Links 2 Home. If you do not currently have Links 2 Home on your mobile device or would like to get reacquainted you can simply download the app through the Apple App Store or Google Play Store. If you've not done so you will need to create an account with the email address we have on file for you at our school. Please let us know if you have any questions!

## **Monthly Parent Folders**

Each month our teachers summarize your child's learning and send it home in a folder to you all. These folders contain:

- Previous month's skills, concepts, activities and goals
- A preview of skills for the upcoming month and suggestions of activities to continue the learning at home
- Samples of your child's work

We truly love creating and sharing these pieces with each of you. Be on the lookout for the January parent folder at the end of the month!

## **Parent Boards**

The classroom parent board has valuable information about the progress of classroom curriculum. Parent boards include:

- Monthly Spanish vocabulary and phrases
- Weekly skills focus at a glance
- Weekly lesson plan created by the teacher
- Learning outcome goals for the year/program

We look forward to spending the New Year with all of you and are very excited to welcome our new families to our program!

## **Events for January**



- Monday, January 1<sup>st</sup>- Center Closed for New Years
- Wednesday, January 10<sup>th</sup>- Snow Day we will be playing with shaving cream!
- Thursday, January 18<sup>th</sup>- Winter Hat Day
- Wednesday, January 24<sup>th</sup>- Wear Blue and White
  Day